
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Sherwood Community Services
Address:
402 91st Ave NE
Lake Stevens, WA 98258

Contact:
(425) 334-4071 
https://www.sherwoodcs.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Sherwood strives to create an inclusive society where children and adults 
with disabilities have the ability to live full, independent lives as a part of 
their community.

Date of Award: Level:
2018 Q3 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Sherwood Community Services.
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Sherwood provides innovative, inclusive services for children and adults with disabilities in their communities. 

  

Greatest Needs 
Report Code: Q3201814.2 

www.SherwoodCS.org 
TULALIP TRIBES CHARITABLE FUND 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
Marilyn and the Tulalip Tribes Council,  
 
Your support makes inclusion possible. This year Sherwood was recognized by the Snohomish County Council 
through a Resolution recognizing and valuing “the services provided by Sherwood to our community and 
encouraged Snohomish County companies to consider employment of those with disabilities, and for all residents 
to create inclusive environments for children and adults with disabilities”. We are so proud of this milestone and 
know that this feat was possible because of the continued support from the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund. We 
extend our sincerest gratitude for your continued support. The Tulalip Tribes support continues beyond a 
financial partnership as one of our clients is employed at the Tulalip Resort Casino. You believe in our mission and 
you believe in the abilities of individuals with disabilities in our community. Thank you.  
 
The Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund’s investment enabled a difference to in 908 lives last year. Our Early 
Intervention team served 743 infants and toddlers and 165 adults received employment supports through our 
Vocational Services program.  
 
We never ever stop believing in the abilities of children and adults with disabilities. We continue to see success in 
each of our programs and hope you celebrate these successes just as much as we do.  
 

 
 

Thank you for believing with us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Success is shy Yeimy gaining the confidence 
and tools to communicate through speech 
therapy and moving closer to reaching her 
developmental milestones.  
 

Success is Greyson progressing in core 
strength, tolerating solid foods and smiling 
for the first time.  
 

Success is Josh learning to stay on task at 
work and setting goals for his future.  
 

Success is Devan earning his first paycheck.  
 

Success is Susan being recognized as 
Employee of the Month for her valuable 
contributions. 
 
 

Success is Adalynn’s mom watching her roll 
over for the first time. 
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